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Data Orbital conducted a live statewide survey of 550 registered Arizona voters to gauge their opinions on Arizona’s election integrity 
and possible reforms before the Arizona legislature during the Fifty Fifth Legislature. The survey was conducted from April 7-9, 2021.   
 
Bipartisan majorities supported two separate reforms strengthening Arizona’s voter ID requirements.  
 
Majority of AZ registered voters support ID 
requirements for vote-by-mail 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Majority of AZ registered voters support 
requiring ID for all who vote 
 


